
GIYC Notice of  Race 
Race 1: Wednesday, Sept 09th, 2020 

Race 2: Wednesday, Sept 16th, 2020 

Race 3: Wednesday, Sept 23rd, 2020 

 

COURSE 

GIYC invites you to participate in our Winter Series. We will 
hold three more Wednesday night races in Western Lake Erie 
using the WNATR buoys, or existing buoys in the same area.  
Please join us for a few more Wednesdays of  racing. 

 

 

FEE 

$25 

 

 

ENTRIES 

Entry is open to all monohull sailing auxiliaries that meet the 
Federal Requirements for Safety and Lighting. The Skipper 
must ensure that the yacht is well found, thoroughly seaworthy, 
and that the hull, spars, rigging, sails, and all equipment is 
properly maintained and stowed and that the crew knows 
where it is kept and how it is used.  The minimum size for any 
yacht wishing to enter shall be 20 feet LOA unless it has a valid 
PHRF certificate. 

Application and Sailing Instructions will be available on 
www.noticeofrace.net  

http://www.noticeofrace.net

